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The International Committee of the Red Cross presents its compliments to the 
Permanent Mission of The United States of America and has the honour to forward 
herewith in advance an important communication that it will release later this 
afternoon. 

The International Committee of the Red Cross avails itself of this opportunity to 
convey to the Permanent Mission of The United States of America the renewed 
assurance of its highest consideration. 

 

Geneva, 11 April 2003 
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